
Anei he mihi atu ki a tātou katoa.  

The Trust has received notice from Renee and Kenny to terminate the lease of Waimango on 
December 31, 2024. In response, the Trust has engaged a lease valuer to assess the value of 
leasing the lands at Waimangō.  

As the 438 Trust, we wish to extend to any interested whānau member the opportunity to lease 
Waimangō. We will not consider leasing smaller individual blocks. If you are interested, please 
forward your expression of interest to the Trust by November 30, 2024. While Matarae’ lease 
valuation is ongoing, we wanted to let whānau know that this farm lease is available. If you are 
keen to lease the entire farm, please let us know within a week. 
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